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Investing in our schools  
As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.4 billion for new and upgraded schools in regional 
NSW. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public 
education. 

Project overview 
Following the return to two separate high schools in Murwillumbah, School Infrastructure is 
carrying out a range of works at Wollumbin High School to provide improved facilities for students 
and staff. 

Progress update 

Work completed during the summer school holiday period and into early Term 1, has delivered: 

• Fresh, refurbished student toilets with new paint and cubicles 
• New paint and carpet for a number of classrooms and spaces across the school  
• A new pottery kiln 
• A refurbished student canteen with new benchtops, electrical, paint, and appliances 
• New chilled water bubblers 
• Resurfaced and repainted sports court 
• A new shed for the school minibus. 

Next steps 

Work is continuing to plan the rest of the upgrade, which will include creating music classrooms in 
Block G and redeveloping Blocks R and H to provide facilities for specialist support classes.  

A contract for these works is expected to be awarded during Term 2. The timeline for building will 
be confirmed once a contractor has been engaged but it is anticipated that the upgrade will be 
complete by the end of 2025. 
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Latest photos 
New murals featuring local birdlife 

 

Refurbished sports court 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/


 
Rebuilding Public Education        NSW Department of Education 

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

 

Refurbished student toilets             Chilled bubbler unit 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Refurbished student toilets 

 

 

More information 
You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/WollumbinHS-
Upgrade or by scanning the QR code. 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
NSW during business hours on the contact details below. 
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